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Please can the committee view these developments as one? The developers are obviously working together with a
scattergun approach and aiming to dominate the landscape with solar farms. Also:

The scale and number of these schemes in a short space of time does not enable people to engage with the process, its
too confusing to see all the developments being proposed at once and gain an understanding of the impact and when to
object;

(Two of the schemes are being proposed by the same developer, Island Green Power, which shows they are joined
schemes)

A greater period of time needs to be provided between each examination to help residents prepare and become involved.
The above aspects are confusing in their own right, but it is made worse by one of the projects being named West Burton
Solar Project and another developer branding their proposal as Gate Burton Energy Park. This use of similar names only
adds to the confusion.

Please be view the impact of the development holistically and the effect these solar farms will have.



